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Entries open for UK's first Parkinson's
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Parkinson’s TT UK (PDTTUK) is proud to announce that registration is now open for the inaugural Ping Pong
Parkinson National Championship.

PDTTUK support players with Parkinson’s (PwP) to play table tennis, exploring different ways to engage and
support the Parkinson’s table tennis community. Click here for more info on our support for PDTTUK.

The championship is set to take place at St Neots Table Tennis Club in Cambridgeshire on Saturday 21st August
2021, with the closing date for entries on the 8th August.

All entrants must be current members of Table Tennis England - enter here.
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